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Tired of the Illegal Dumping?

Let’s Keep Coronita Beautiful

Read inside for updates on the former Mountain View Golf Course!



Former Mountain View Golf Course Attracts Homeless

Repurposing the former Mountain View Golf Course will 
provide a safe, secure and well-maintained environment to 
deter illegal dumping and tresspassing.

The owners are preparing to bring new purpose and 
neighborhood amenities to the site, through a master-planned 
community, called The Trails at Corona. 

New homes will provide funding to create and maintain trails 
and open space for the community.

New site plans for the project will be available to review in 
June. Stay tuned for next newsletter for details!

The Mountain View Golf Course operated for 45 years until it closed in 2009 due to the 
economy.  The land has sat vacant ever since and is currently attracting homeless encampments 
near Serfas Club Drive and throughout 
the former fairways.

• The owners provided a “no trespass” 
order to the Riverside County Sheriff ’s 
Dept., allowing deputies to enforce 
trespassing laws on the property.

• More than 50 calls were made to the 
sheriff over the last 6 months due to 
the illegal activities on the course and 
directly adjacent streets.

Neighbors are encouraged to report homeless camps or illegal dumping 
at (951) 394-3718 or info@thetrailsatcorona.com.

The owners are coordinating with Riverside County Code Enforcement and Homeless Outreach Team 
to organize a “sweep” to relocate trespassers, connect individuals with social services, make arrests as 
needed, and remove trash.

Repurposing the Site Improves Safety, Increases Property Values


